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As residents in close proximity to the above property we are concerned that the stated licensing will 

be disruptive to our quiet area of College Road. At present there are no businesses that open this 

late. In particular our concern lies with the drinking of alcohol external to the restaurant, disrupting 

the quiet enjoyment of gardens in the area. 


